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This advertisement is part of NPG’s 50th Anniversary Public Awareness Campaign. NPG has committed to placing fifty ads in this 
commemorative year as we pursue our goal to educate more and more Americans regarding population size and growth.

We have more in common than you might realize.

Please visit www.NPG.org to learn more.

5
0

T
H  A

NNIVERSA
R

Y

5
 D

e c ad e s  o f  E d u catin g  A
m

e r i
c a

n
s

1972 - 2022

NPG Salutes Our 
Nation’s Veterans

For generations, American service men and women have worked to protect the United 

States from many external forces. Collectively, they have traveled the world many times 

over, faced opposition from our worst enemies, and many gave the ultimate sacrifice - all to 

protect the American Dream of freedom, democracy, and a good quality of life for all.

Sadly, many dangerous forces within our nation today threaten the very liberties our 

veterans worked so hard to defend. With our southern border in absolute turmoil, 

environmental damage continuing to engulf the nation, and serious economic 

concerns, living the American Dream is quickly becoming a nightmare for many.

Negative Population Growth thanks our nation’s 18 million veterans for working so 

hard to defend the United States and its people. NPG also works to protect our nation 

for the very long term by calling for policies designed to slow, halt, and eventually 

reverse population growth to allow our nation to slowly, over the course of several 

generations, shrink to a smaller, truly sustainable size.


